
October 11, 2022 

Dear alumni, students, faculty, and staff, 

Greetings from Tokyo! I am immensely pleased to announce the 

hosting of GraSPP Alumni & Students Day 2022 jointly with the 

GraSPP Alumni Association and Student Council on Saturday, October 

15 from 18:30 to 21:00 (JST) in hybrid mode, which is slightly different 

from last year. This is an annual event in which we get to be reunited 

with our former students, faculty, staff, friends, and family. I am 

pleased to hear that more than 70 people have already signed up as of 

October 11 (about half in person and about half online). Please join us 

for any part of this event, and I hope you will take advantage of this 

precious opportunity. 

Sincerely yours, 

Keisuke Iida 

Dean, Graduate School of Public Policy 

Program 

Please register here. 

For inquiry 

Prof. Toshiro Nishizawa, Graduate School of Public Policy 

Ms. Emi Kimura, Graduate School of Public Policy 

Mr. Sandeep Rajgopal, President, GraSPP Alumni Association 

Ms. Nimrah Zafar Qambrani, President, GraSPP Student Council  

https://www.pp.u-tokyo.ac.jp/en/events/2022-09-30-37204/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1jxl1RK5-hW4qL3ftODq7bZjCxKeBIja5k75qV8Kbdeg/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:tnishizawa@pp.u-tokyo.ac.jp
mailto:kimura@pp.u-tokyo.ac.jp
mailto:rajgopalsandeep@posteo.de
mailto:nimrah-qambrani701@g.ecc.u-tokyo.ac.jp



